
End of Season – EpicEmployee Access

Following the end of the season, all our winter seasonal
employees will be adjusted to an inactive status. This means
that when you go to EpicEmployee things may look a little
different soon. 

You can still access your pay and W2s, as well as anything HR
related. Of course, if you have any issues, please let us know; we
are happy to help where we can. 

To do so, visit alumni.vailresorts.com Username: your employee
ID number Password: P$wdMMDDYY (six digit birthday) 

Email: SPSchoolStaff@Vailresorts.com

Apr. 20
2024

The WORD The Ski and Snowboard
School Newsletter

Issue 28
Winter 23'-24'

Happy Saturday!?
 Variety is the spice of life, and a Saturday
upload is quite spicy. We hope you’ve
enjoyed your time away so far and have
caught up on relaxation.

First Week Away

Thank You For An Amazing Season!

As the final flakes settle and we close out another stellar
winter season, we want to extend a heartfelt thank you to
every member of our team. Your dedication and passion
have not only shaped memorable experiences for our
guests but have also strengthened the bonds within our
community. As you shift gears into the off-season, we hope
you find time to relax, recharge, and enjoy the pursuits that
fill your spirit with joy.

Schedule Your Item Retrieval

As we tidy up the facilities, we've noticed several personal
items lingering in the locker rooms. To ensure these
belongings find their way back to you, please schedule a
time for item retrieval. We kindly ask that you contact us at
SpSchoolStaff@vailresorts.com to arrange a convenient
time to collect your items. The final day to schedule your
pickup is next Friday. Any items not claimed by then will
regrettably be donated. Thank you for your prompt
attention to this matter, ensuring a smooth transition into
the summer.
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